Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 9:04 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 10/17/2023 9:03 pm

Response #: 124

Submitter ID: 56248

IP address: 97.113.197.241

Time to complete: 16 min., 43 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

=

(o) Parkwood

(o) No Response Needed
Paul Malmsten
pmalmsten@gmail.com
10/19/2023
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Planning Commission,
Thank you for considering 'Transportation Concurrency — SMC Title 20 Code Amendments' on the 10/19/2023 agenda! I'd like to express enthusiastic support for
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updating the City's concurrency test to a multi-modal person-trip model - this will be a critical step towards achieving the City's goals around climate change,
safety, and equity in our transportation system.

Please recommend approval of the proposed amendments (either as-is or appropriately amended) to the City Council for adoption.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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